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Car Parking Consideration 
 
I have been contacted by two local residents 
following separate parking problems this week.  It 
is very important that as a school, we have a 
good relationship with the local community and 
unfortunately parking can sometimes prove to be 
a problem.  As you know, at school we 
appreciate the difficulties for parents at drop off 
and pick up times and this view was reflected 
and appreciated by all parties in the 
conversations I have had with residents.  
However, I would urge drivers not to block 
access to any property, even for the shortest 
time, as this almost inevitably leads to frustration 
for all parties.  I am very aware that most people 
park considerately and are respectful of local 
residents and for this we are grateful.  
 
Bags for Schools Clothing Collection 
 
Please be reminded to bring in your textile recycling bags Monday 10th October at morning drop off. 
Thank you 
 
Tree of Fortune 
 
With only 5 1/2 weeks until the Christmas Fayre and a very small PTA, we are desperately in need of help 
from parents to secure prizes for the Tree of Fortune and the raffle. Can we ask you to consider donating 
a prize worth £5 or more? Even better, do you know of a business which might donate a prize?  This is a 
crucial part of the PTA fundraising at the Christmas Fayre making up about 1/3 of the income from the 
event.  We urgently need your help.  Please bring any prizes or confirmed offers to the school office. 
Accompanying this newsletter is a generic letter which businesses sometimes wish to see before making 
a donation should it be helpful.  Thank you once again in anticipation of your crucial help in making the 
event a success. 
 
Pupil Achievements 
 
Congratulations to George, Amelie and Sophie Cartner who, with their brothers William and Tom, raised 
£70 for the British Heart Foundation by selling refreshments at the London to Brighton cycling event. Also, 
Arabella Bamsey hs passed her ASA Level 5 and Charlie passed his ASA Level 4.   Well done. 
 

If you have any pupil achievements that you would like mentioned in the newsletter, please e-mail the 
office: office@williampenn.w-sussex.sch.uk 

 


